
                           

 

                                                   

 
 
 
 
 

12 May 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
To continue supporting all children in leading a healthy and active lifestyle, we will 
be offering a selection of children the opportunity to join a ‘Change for Life’ Club 
with a team of people. 
 
This club will run on a Wednesday lunchtime from 12.55pm to 1.15pm. 
 
Your child has been chosen by the class teacher to join the club.  The club will be 
running every term with different children being chosen each time.  Every child 
should have the opportunity to take part during their time at Brookfield Junior 
School. 
 
We feel sure that the children will enjoy taking part in this extra-curricular activity 
and we thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss G Cunningham 
Active Learning Team 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Change for Life Club 
Term 5 & 6 

 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in Change for Life Club during school hours 
 

 

Should the necessity arise, I agree for the person in charge of the party to give consent on 
my behalf for an anaesthetic to be administered and any other urgent medical treatment to 
be given 

 

 
My child has the following allergies to food: 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name_________________________ Class_________________________________ 
 
 
Signed____________________________    Print Name __________________________________ 

   

Change for Life Club 
Term 5 and 6 

 
 


